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Begins August 28, 2023!Begins August 28, 2023!

Visit sacrt.com/smartride or call 
916-321-BUSS (2877) for details. 

Beginning Monday, August 28, 2023, service will be
discontinued in East Sacramento, east of Alhambra
Boulevard and north of F Street. 

Public Transportation that Comes to You!

Use your smartphone to schedule a ride on SacRT’s
on-demand shuttle service. The community shuttle
picks you up and drops you off anywhere within the
Downtown-Midtown SmaRT Ride zone for one low
price!

Schedule your same day trip:
   ▶ SacRT SmaRT Ride App
   ▶ Call 916-556-0100 
   ▶ Online ondemand.sacrt.com
   

One way low fare: 
   ▶ Only $2.50 per trip
   ▶ $1.25 for discount fare 
   ▶ Free for groups of 5 or more
   

Hours of operation
7 a.m. to 7 p.m. in
all zones! 



Monday - Friday
7 a.m. - 7 p.m. 

All stops in theDowntown-Midtown service zone are
corner-to-corner at the nearst cross street.  

SmaRT Ride service is only available within each designated service zone.
SmaRT Ride shuttles cannot travel outside the service boundaries. 

SacRT SmaRT Ride App update
launches August 28 which will display
other transit options. 
Visit sacrt.com/smartride for details. 


